
January 17th, 2019 

Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Email: clblundon@pub.nl.ca 

LABRADORWEST 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (NLH) 2018 Capital Budget Application Muskrat Falls to Happy Valley 
Interconnection Update 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

The Towns ofWabush and Labrador City must respectfully oppose the above noted application submission due to lack of 
information; more time and legal council is required to review the application and determine our position. 

We feel obligated to oppose this project, as we are unsure of the ramifications to our residents, businesses and industry; 
and having just lost our legal council on this matter, we feel it prudent to do so. 

Please advise if you require any additional information on this matter. 

Respectfully, 

&t11 0Jtv~ 
Ron Barron Wayne Button 
Mayor, Town of Wabush Mayor, Town of Labrador City 


